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July 23, 2020 
 
Dear Nolan Creek School Families, 
 
 
As we know, information and guidance changes quickly in this time of coronavirus.  
Bell County issued a health order today that prevents us from having on-campus 
instruction until after September 7, 2020.  A copy of the health order can be found 
here.   
 
As communicated yesterday, we already made the decision to offer only virtual 
instruction from August 19 – September 8.  This is still our plan.  Our plan also 
included the option for students to come to campus to participate in virtual 
instruction.  We are no longer able to offer this on-campus option due to the county 
health order.   
 
In addition, there are several recommendations under the health order that are 
different than our 2020-21 School Start Plan shared yesterday including student 
temperature checks upon arrival to campus and face coverings for ALL students and 
staff.  Campus and district staff will be discussing these recommendations next 
week and will communicate any changes to our school start plan next Wednesday.   
 
Until then, stay safe, and take care! 
 
 
 Sincerely,  

 
Carla Silber 
Superintendent/COO 
Orenda Public Charter School District 

https://www.bellcountyhealth.org/Control%20order%20for%20schools%207.23.20.pdf

